
Congregational Issues Commission 
Report for November 2018 Presbytery meeting 

Since the last presbytery meeting, and at the request of the session moderator, 
three members of the commission met with the session of a congregation that is 
working through a number of issues. These issues include financial constraints, 
decision making about short- and long-term pastoral leadership, and care and 
nurture of congregation members. The discussion was productive, and CI 
commission members will assist as needed in the future. 

The commission continues to respond formally and informally to requests for 
assistance from congregations and pastors. 

Respectfully submitted, 

Kathy Riley 
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